
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

July 2024 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shirley – 7th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eileen L – 14th 

 

 

Wishing you a very happy birthday x 

  



A little preview of what we 

got up to in June… 
We celebrated the birthdays of Lesley and Ron. 

 

We continue with our round the world theme virtual tour 

where we enjoyed virtual tours of Germany and its castles 

along with a trip round Berlin zoo. 

 

We watched The Sound of Music as our themed film.  Our 

themed lunch was beef stew and Black Forest Gateau. 

 

We included German themed arts and crafts into our activities. 

 

On 6th June we celebrated D-Day with a wonderful buffet and 

entertainment from our 1940s singer, Farli. 

 

We had early Father’s Day celebrations with Storm King on 

13th June.  We had pub games, beer and then a Father’s Day 

roast on Sunday, 16th June. 

 

On Friday, 21st June, we had our own version of the Euros with 

a sports themed day.  This was great fun for the residents and 

staff with indoor golf, table tennis and more. 

 

We celebrated Armed Forces Day on Friday, 28th June with staff 

dressing up.  We also had a fish and chip lunch and a sing-a-

long in the afternoon. 





  



  



 
 
  





  



 
 

  



  



 
  



  



 







  



 
 

Coming up in the future 
 

July sees us heading off to America with lots more themed 

activities.  We will also celebrate World Chocolate Day on 

Monday, 8th July. 

 

We have entertainment from the amazing Keeley on Saturday, 

6th July and Gordon Dann, an Elvis singer, on Saturday, 20th July. 

 

Our American themed film will be “State Fair”.  We will also 

have a virtual concert from the legendary Elvis. 
 

 
 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We have our Summer Fayre arranged for Saturday, 24th August.  

We have a great family day planned with a singer, craft stalls, a 

raffle, face painter, cake decorating, ice cream van, burger van 

and lots more.  Posters are up, please spread the word.  We 

hope to see as many of you with your family and friends as we 

can.  Let’s make it a day to remember. 

 



With the weather being so fabulous, we are using our garden 

more.  Please can you make sure your loved one has sun cream 

and a hat (named) please. 

 

We would love some raffle prizes for our raffle if anyone is able 

to donate something.  Tickets will be on sale from the end of 

July. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 

 

We are asking for donations of clean, clear round plastic drinks 

bottles for a future activity.  There will be a box left in reception 

for these.  Thank you. 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


